
Sayyid Al-Hakeem expresses admiration for Al-Hikma National Movement
organizations' recent elections contributions

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the leaders of the

movement's organizations in Baghdad on 2/3/2024, and extended congratulations on the auspicious

birth anniversaries of the Imams of Ahl Al-Bayt (peace be upon them) and emphasized the unique

joy associated with the month of Sha'ban, which lacks commemorations of the martyrdom of any of

the Imams (peace be upon them), lauding the dedicated efforts of Al-Hikma National Movement

organizations during the recent elections.

H.E. highlighted the importance of Al-Hikma National Movement's on-the-ground presence and

underscored the necessity of intensifying efforts to provide services to the public. H.E.

encouraged making the most of the Movement's role in local governments to ensure the efficient

delivery of services to citizens.

H.E. illustrated that the achieved stability is evolving into a lasting condition, signaling

that Iraq has successfully navigated critical phases politically, in terms of security, and

socially. H.E. noted that thanks to the sacrifices of the Iraqi people, the nation is no longer

susceptible to returning to precarious situations and has attained the current state of

stability.

His Eminence reiterated his opposition to the ongoing war in Gaza, illustrating that the

current events challenge the previously portrayed image of the Israeli entity as a victim over

the past seven decades. H.E. also cautioned against plans aimed at transforming Palestine into

a case of a landless people.


